
Plan to attend the:Plan to attend the:

Public ForumPublic Forum

Concerned about the cuts to
education assistants?

Tuesday, June 8, 7:00 p.m.
Brian King Centre, Warman

Organized by the CUPE Education Workers’ Steering Committee
and by the CUPE local representing education workers

in the Prairie Spirit School Division.
For more information contact Grace at: 253-4659.


